
From: Barbara Buikema
To: Domine Barringer
Subject: FW: Clarification please
Date: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 11:51:43 AM

Domine

Here is another one to add to public comments

Thank you
bb

-----Original Message-----
From: Donna Kusumoto <donna.kusumoto@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 11:34 AM
To: Barbara Buikema <Buikema@cawd.org>
Subject: Clarification please

[You don't often get email from donna.kusumoto@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms Buikema,
 We live on Ribera Rd facing the meadow.  What is being voted on tomorrow will affect and impact  the natural
environment for future generations!  Can you reassure and take the responsibility that this plan is the very best to
meet the needs of our neighborhood? We have heard many negative comments about the new  location of the
pumping station, grinder pumps going against gravity etc.! To have a vote tomorrow doesn’t make sense!  We feel
more time is needed to come together to find understanding between both sides.  Carmel Meadows is a beautiful and
rare “paradise”  for residents, wildlife, visitors; we take pride, we are  respectful and we are grateful for this land, so
please understand why as residents we expect nothing,  but the best plan to conserve this natural environment.  We
appreciate your time to help on this matter.  Enjoy the days ahead and we ask for your help.
Sincerely, Gene and Donna Kusumoto
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